Support for SB 545

| strongly support Oregonian’s in using reusable containers at restaurants. There is so much
plastic and foam waste that is created when taking leftovers home or ordering take out. As
someone who spends countless volunteer hours cleaning our Lincoln County beaches and
roadways | can attest to the mess these containers leave behind. Not only that, but these
plastic and styrofoam containers aren’t able to be recycled so, even if you wanted to do
something “good” with them, you can’t. In allowing consumers and customers to use reusable
containers you are helping to keep our state clean, helping the environment from not having
plastic slowly degrading into our waters and soil and making the state more appealing for
citizens and tourists.

Please do the right thing and get this SB passed!

Thank you for the opportunity to be heard,

Jill Marks



